
November 4, 2024 

 

Dear History Champion, 

Greetings! The Laconia Historical & Museum Society has made significant progress in 
the past year toward fulfilling our mission to "Preserve, Protect, and Share" Laconia's 
rich history. We are truly grateful for the ongoing support that has enabled us to         
continue this advancement of  our mission. 
  
Thanks to the unwavering support of  our dedicated members and this close-knit com-
munity, we have expanded our efforts toward preserving our historical artifacts through 
the hard work of  our Collections Committee. We are sharing Laconia's unique story 
with an even wider audience of  community members. Our highly anticipated 2025 event 
calendar will be unveiled before the new year. We are bringing back our most beloved 
events from 2024, expanding our top programs, and introducing exciting new initiatives. 
2025 is set to be an extraordinary year! 
  
LHMS must focus next on our 2024 Annual Appeal, which officially begins this month 
and initiates our 'Protect the Collections' Fundraiser, Phase One of  our 'Legacy of           
Laconia—Heritage Preservation' Campaign. Our goal is to raise $75,000 by May 1, 
2025. These much-needed funds will be used to repair and replace the roof  of  our       
archives building, located at 65 Water Street, which we maintain to house and protect 
Laconia's irreplaceable historical collections.  Your Annual Appeal gift will directly 
and significantly support this important effort! 

 
As an IRS-recognized 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, the Laconia Historical &     
Museum Society is greatly reliant upon the gracious contributions we receive from            
community supporters like you. With your help, we can and will achieve our 2025 goals! 
  
We are greatly appreciative of  your support in protecting Laconia's story.   Make history 
today by helping us continue our mission.   

 
With appreciation, 

Tara Shore, President   Ethan Wood, Secretary 

Lynn Brody Keltz, Vice President Pam Clark, Treasurer 

       Warren Huse, Assistant Treasurer 

       Raymond Peavey, Director 

Annual Appeal Contribution Form 2024 

 

Name __________________________________  

Address _________________________________ 

Email ___________________________________ 

Phone ____________________________ 

Contribution Amount  $______________________                     

                                  THANK YOU!! 

PO Box 1126 

Laconia, NH 03246  

603-527-1278 

www.laconiahistory.com 

Make checks payable to LHMS and mail your               
contribution to PO Box 1126, Laconia, NH 03246. 

For contributions with a credit card 
visit laconiahistory.com or          

use the QR code. 


